
LOCATION CHANGE 
Due to concerns of COVID-10, the 

location of the 

 6:50PM March 25, 2020 special 

meeting  

and the  

7:00PM March 25, 2020 regular 

school board meeting  

have been moved to Brazos High 

School – Commons Area. The 

address is 16621 Highway 36 

South, Wallis. 

Thank you! 


